
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 4, 2013 
 

Item 24, Report No. 23, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 4, 2013. 
 
 
 
24 REQUEST OF REPORT FOR TRAFFIC REVIEW OF MELVILLE AVE. 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Iafrate, dated May 21, 2013: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

Submitted by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 

Whereas, Melville Avenue, from Rutherford Road to Major Mackenzie Drive, is a four lane 
collector road conveying high volumes of traffic within Ward 1; and 

Whereas, a community safety zone was established in 2011, from the north limit of West Maple 
Creek Park to Springside Drive on Melville Avenue, to increase driver awareness of community 
activity within the designated area; and 

Whereas, various concerns continue to be raised by residents within this community about traffic 
activity on Melville Avenue; 
 
It is therefore recommended that staff bring forward a report reviewing traffic operations on 
Melville Avenue, from Rutherford Road to Major Mackenzie Drive, for the June 18th meeting of 
the Committee of the Whole. 

 
 


